DAIKIN R-32 AIR CONDITIONING TRAINING IN FSM

Through the effort of the Office of Environment and Emergency Management
(OEEM) to provide training for the countries refrigeration technicians, DAIKIN
AIR CONDITIONING conducted demonstration training on R-32 for split air
conditioners to promote the used of ozone friendly and low global warming
refrigerant in the FSM. All the members of the Pohnpei RAC technician
association, including the college RAC program instructor, AC technicians and
apprentices from Pohnpei and National campus, attended the training. Also the
RAC technician’s association president from Chuuk, Kosrae, and Yap are present
in the training.

Since the FSM government is phasing out the used of R-22 in the country, the
OEEM is also looking for other replacement other than R-410a, which is
commonly used in our new air conditioning system nowadays. According to the
Daikin experts, R-32 is a non ozone depleting substance (ODS), low global
warming potential (GWP) and an energy efficient refrigerant for new split type
air conditioning unit. It is labeled as a slightly flammable refrigerant by the
American Society of Heating Refrigeration Air conditioning Engineers (ASHRAE).




